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Volume 6, Issue 6 

February 2015 

Cape St. Claire PTO Presents…. 

Our 2nd Annual Mardi Gras Party! 

Last year’s event was a rousing success and we plan on out 
doing ourselves this year! 

This year we’ll be hosting the party at: 

Anne Arundel Community College 
Dining Hall, 101 College Pkwy 

February 28th from 7pm to 11pm. 
$35 per person 

Ticket prices include food, soda, beer and wine. Themed 
cocktails can be purchased for $4 or you can purchase 
a souvenir cup for $10 and receive 3 free drink coupons! 

Live and silent auctions. 

Raffles, door prizes, and music by DJ ADAM BOMB! 

The crazy photo booth is back! 

All proceeds will go towards new technology for our          
students! 

Adults only so please leave the kiddos at home. 

 

02/06: Dance Festival 

02/10: PTO MEETING—6:30 Media 

02/11:  Two Hour Early Dismissal 

02/13: Valentine Exchange 

02/16: Schools Closed 

02/17: Magothy River Meets with 5th Graders 

2/28: Mardi Gras Event  

 



CSCES PTO Board! 

President: Kerry Wilson 

VP Volunteers: Jill Remson 

VP Fundraising: Amy Mahoney 

VP Social Events: Christine Jozwick 

VP School Activities: Susan Ogden 

Corsp. Secretary: Christina Gehring 

Recording Secretary: Christine Clark 

Treasurer: Brenda Hall  

 

 

Market Day: 
THIS MONTH: 

FREE Chocolate Chunk Cookie Dough  
with purchase of any three pre-portioned  

Cookie Dough flavors. 

 

Free Cheese Ravioli  
with $90 purchase* 

Promo code: FEBBONUS 

 

FREE $20 to Spend With Shutterfly 
with any purchase*  

Order Deadline:  02/17 by 11:00 pm 

 

Cape St. Claire Elementary School spring Spiritwear will be on sale  

Soon!  Navy shorts and a variety of t-shirts will be offered.  Stay tuned!  

Talent Show 2015: Talent show try outs will be Friday, March 
27.  The rehearsals will start after spring break with the show 
being on Friday, April 24.  This is the last year Jen Caughron 
will run the show as her youngest will be moving on to middle 
school next year.  She is looking for someone who would like 

to take over next year with children in younger grades so they can do it for   
several years.  If interested, please let Jen know so you can shadow her this   
talent show season.  Her email is jen-

caughron@gmail.com   

YEARBOOK:  Group Picture Day will be on February 20th fir st thing in the morning.     

Students in  clubs, band, strings will be photographed.  We will also be photographing new 
students who were not enrolled in our school when fall candid's were taken.  If you have 

questions, please email Christina Gehring CLG1077@aol.com  


